
Subject: Endorsement for Highland Farms UP 20-96 
 
Dear Esteemed Board Members, 
 
I am writing to express my enthusiastic support for Highland Farms UP 20-96, a project 
that promises to be an invaluable asset to Lake County. 
 
My name is Josh Crossney, and I am the Founder of the Cannabis Science 
Conference, the largest global event dedicated to the cannabis industry. Our 
conference attracts over 3,000 top professionals from around the world and focuses 
on advancements in analytical testing equipment, laboratory design, and scientific 
innovation. 
 
I have had the privilege of working with Ms. Autumn Karcey for nearly a decade. Ms. 
Karcey is a renowned thought leader in the cannabis industry, excelling in the design 
and development of farms, greenhouses, and laboratories. Her commitment to 
excellence is unparalleled, and she has developed facilities for nearly every major 
cannabis brand, gaining extensive international experience in the process. 
 
Ms. Karcey has been a keynote speaker at our conference multiple times and has led 
our Canna Boot Camp series. Her leadership and respect within the community are a 
testament to her expertise. Her contributions have been invaluable to our conference 
and the broader cannabis community. 
 
The Highland Springs project represents the pinnacle of Ms. Karcey’s career. With a 
focus on medical research and genetics, this project promises to offer significant 
benefits to immune-compromised patients. I hope the Board recognizes the immense 
value this project will bring, not merely as a cannabis farm with substantial tax revenue, 
but as a hub for groundbreaking research and development in the field. 
 
Thank you for considering my perspective. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Josh Crossney 
Founder, Cannabis Science Conference  


